
 

        January 10, 2001  

 

Mr. Peter Park 

Planning Director 

Department of City Development 

809 N. Broadway, 2nd Floor 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Dear Mr. Park: 

 

 This letter is to inform you that I have created a file requesting that you and your staff develop a 

comprehensive report for the next meeting of the Common Council’s Steering & Rules Committee, 

which I Chair, detailing current plans for removal of the Park East Freeway stub as well as plans for its 

replacement. The meeting is scheduled for Thursday, January 25, 2001 at 1:30 P.M. in Room 301-B of 

City Hall. 

 

 Your and your staff are requested to provide the Committee with as complete a briefing as 

possible, including any visual and graphic presentations that might be helpful to members of the 

Committee. Your report should detail costs of the project and sources of funding, along with timetables 

for demolition and replacement of the Freeway stub. 

 

 Please contact Mr. Robert Harvey, Staff Assistant to the Committee, to coordinate your 

briefing. Mr. Harvey can be reached at EX: 2233. 

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

 

        MARVIN E. PRATT 

        1st District Alderman 

        Common Council President  

 

Copies: S&R Committee Members 

            Mr. Harvey 
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